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Dear Amy Eschberger, CDMRS - Hello

 

This letter/email is sent to Object To the new application, Application # M2017-049, for
the HRR Quarry for the reasons that it’s a very real threat to the water
resources/watershed of the area, to the wildlife habitat of the same area, and infringes
on the easement rights of numerous property owners along Little Turkey Creek Road.

I live just north of the area that will be affected, off of Keeton Ranch Road, and as a
licensed water operator with two State of Colorado Water Operator Certificates, I not
only have the concerns listed above, with emphasis on the damage to the watershed
that will definitely occur, but also realize the increased truck traffic along Hwy 115
would be ridiculous to deal with – it’s already a nightmare as it is – especially as most
of the proposed route is a mere two lanes.

Please add my voice of objection to the numerous ones already speaking out, and know
that while they may not write to you, there are many more who feel the same as we –

 

Thank You for Your Time And Level Headed Consideration –

Sincerely, and Signed: A Scott Bandalos

 

Andrew Scott Bandalos

10475 S State Hwy 115

Colorado Springs, CO 80926

sbandalos@msn.com

719-687-5928
 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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